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Conor McCormack

From: ARTHUR ALLARD <allard89@verizon.net>
Sent: Tuesday, March 29, 2022 2:10 PM
To: Conor McCormack
Subject: “Rezoning To Suburban II A Portion Of Residential I North Of Rice Road”

Of course the developer and the owner of the land on Rice Rd would be against any zone changes. I don’t believe either 
one of them live in town, there just in it for the money.  
Our schools, roads, Police Dept. , Fire Dept cannot handle anymore large apartment complexes.  
 Schools are over crowded now with not enough teachers.  
Volunteer fire dept.  
Not enough Police officers 
The list goes on and on.  
I don’t think the town can afford to build more schools, add more police officers, commit to a full time fire department, 
and adding more School Teachers. I’m sure the land owner and developer of Rice pond Village doesn’t want to absorb 
the cost.  
So I guess the question is Why should the tax payers from Millbury have to absorb the cost so the land owner and 
developer can benefit.  
Please support this zoning change.  
                       Thanks 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


